
PSM 2022 – Wessex Summer Expedition  
 

 

July 30th to August 13th 2022 

Dear WCC members, 

We have decided to organise an expedition to the PSM (Pierre Saint Martin) this summer, 
from July 30th to 13th of August. The trip will be in association with the BPC (Bradford 
Potholing Club) who have applied for the permit and have kindly invited us along. 

The PSM is a world class caving system with a classic through trip with has several 
entrances, both the SC3 and Tete Sauvage entrances will be rigged during our stay. There 
are several other world class caving trips in the area along with canyoning, walking and 
cycling. 

We will be staying at Camping Ibarra in Sainte Engrace (https://www.ibarra-chantina.com/). 
If you are interested in coming along please fill out the form below and when you put in 
your name please put WCC on the end e.g. Mark Easterling WCC.  
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1sayZfjub7ZZTNY9D_4t4ltpKctmdBQFVa0kcfpTdMNU. 
 

We will have a meeting about the PSM trip on May the 14th at the WCC at 6.30pm. If you 
have any questions please email: 
Bean: markeasterling7871@gmail.com or 
Wayne: wayne@cuckoocleeves.uk 
 
Kind regards 

Bean & Wayne 
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